
Good   Shepherd  
School  

 
Update   Notice,   17   September   2020  

 
Upcoming   Dates  
 
18   Sept  
22   Sept  
23   Sept  
23   Sept  
24   Sept  
24   Sept  
25   Sep  
12   Oct  
13   Oct  
15   Oct  
17   Oct  
20   Oct  
23   Oct  
26   Oct  
28   Oct  
29   Oct  
9   Nov  
11   Nov  
14   Nov  
18   Nov  
27   Nov  
28   Nov  
2   Dec  
9   Dec  
10   Dec  

Mufti   Day   for   School   Council  
Eden/Albert   Football   Zones  
Eden/Albert   Speech   Finals  
PTA   Meeting  
Written   Reports   Home  
GSS   Talent   Show  
End   of   Term   3  
Beginning   Term   4  
School   Photos  
NZ   Shakeout  
NZ   General   Election  
Catholic   Chess   Competition  
Teacher   Only   Day  
Labour   Day  
Three   Way   Conferences  
Three   Way   Conferences  
Kids   for   Kids   Concert  
GSS   Athletics   Day  
Ukulele   Festival  
GSS   Athletics   Save   Day  
Parent   Helpers’   Morning   Tea  
Albert/Eden   Cultural   Festival  
End   of   Year   Mass  
Christmas   Concert  
End   of   Term   4  

 
Please   note   that   some   of   these   dates   may   change  

 

 

 
Special   Character  
Good   Shepherd   Awards  
 

 
 
 
Mary   Dawit    -   for   showing   kindness   and   empathy   to  

her   classmates  
Reuben   Kennerley    -   facing   new   experiences   with  

confidence,   especially   EPro8  
 

 
 
In   and   Around   School  
Welcome  
We  extend  a  very  warm  welcome  to  Alicia  McKinnon                  
who   started   with   us   recently.  
 
Sports  
Eden/Albert  Football  Zones  -  Tuesday  22            
September   (week   10)   -    cancelled  
Unfortunately,  this  interschool  football  event  has            
now  been  cancelled.  The  teams  will  continue  to                
build  their  skills  with  Mrs  McLeod  and  Miss  Irish  for                    
this  term.  We  are  hoping  to  organise  some  sports                  
exchanges   in   netball   and   football   next   term.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
GSS   Speech   Competition  
Many  congratulations  to  our  speech  finalists  who              
performed  for  us  yesterday  morning.  What  an              
interesting  range  of  topics  and  speakers  and  what  a                  
tough  decision  for  our  judges,  Miss  Monique              
Williams  and  Sister  Bernie  Cheyne!  Special  thanks              
to  Liua  Lemana  and  Elyssa  Matafi  for  their  Samoan                  
language  speeches.  And  special  congratulations  to            
Xavier  Taito  who  will  be  carrying  on  to  represent  our                    
school  at  the  finals  next  Wednesday  with  his  speech                  
about  Overcoming  Racism.  We  wish  Xavier  the  best                
of  luck.  Our  speakers  and  results  are  below.  Thank                  
you  to  our  whānau  for  complying  with  our  strict                  
COVID  Alert  Level  2.5  conditions.  For  those  of  you                  
who  were  unable  to  attend  please  watch  this  space                  
for   a   video   of   the   event..  
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
GSS   Talent   Show   2020  
The  GSS  Talent  Show  will  take  place  on  Thursday                  
24  September  in  the  school  hall.  As  an  extra                  
precaution,  regardless  of  alert  level  at  that  time,  this                  
event  will  not  be  open  to  parents.  However  once                  
again,  we  will  video  the  show  for  children  to  enjoy                    
with   their   whānau.   
 
EPRo8   Challenge  
This  year's  school  challenge  was  to  build  a  robotic                  
creature  for  a  zoo  full  of  robotic  creatures.  The                  
prototype  must  have  one  moving  feature  that              
captures  the  essence  of  that  creature.Our  second              
team-The  Mechanical  Masters  -made  a  robotic            
skunk  complete  with  a  moving  tail  that  sprayed                
water.   Well   done   Maia,   Maggie,   Zara   and   Aisling.  
 

 

 



Cultural  
Kōrero    Māori   
Kia   ora   e   whānau!  
At  midday  on  Rāhina  our  kura  was  filled  with  waiata,                    
karakia  and  kanikani  as  we  began  our  celebrations                
for   Māori   language   week.   Kapai   kaiako   and   tamariki!  
Ma   te   Atua   koutou   e   manaaki.  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Information   for   Whānau  
Enrolments   at   Good   Shepherd   School  
At  this  time  of  year  we  begin  planning  for  2021.  It  is                        
very  useful  to  know  in  advance  if  families  are                  
enrolling  their  children  at  Good  Shepherd.  If  you                
know  of  anyone  thinking  of  our  school  for  their                  
child,  please  encourage  them  to  contact  the  school                
office  as  soon  as  possible.  As  always,  we                
appreciate  the  support  of  our  school  families  in                
recommending  Good  Shepherd  School  to  their            
friends   and   whānau.  
 
Calendar   Art  
Orders   now   open!   Personalised   Artwork   Products,  
made   with   your   child’s   beautiful   art.   Delivered   end  
Term   4.  
Good  Shepherd  students  have  completed  beautiful            
art  works  that  can  be  used  to  create  products  that                    
are  wonderful  keepsakes,  and  make  unique  gifts  for                
family  and  friends.  This  year  we  are  again  offering                  
Calendars,  Cards,  Diaries,  Mouse  Pads  and  Sketch              
pads,   as   a   part   of   our   annual   PTA   fundraiser.   
Please  look  out  in  your  child's  bag  for  a  letter  with                      
more  information,  and  check  out  the  PTA  facebook                
page.   Orders   are   through   Kindo.   
The   closing   date   for   orders   is    Friday   16   October.  
Viewing  children's  art  work  is  a  little  trickier  this  year                    
due  to  level  2  restrictions,  please  contact  Anna  or                  
the  office  if  you  wish  to  see  your  child's  art  before                      
purchasing.   
For  any  questions,  feel  free  to  contact  Anna  Shaw                  
on   annalshaw@gmail.com   or   at   021   029   70532.   
 
 
 
 
 

Sushi   and   Pie   Days  
Sushi   will   be   available   this   week.   
Pie  Day  is  coming  up  on  Wednesday  23rd                
September   with   pies   supplied   by   Jester's   Pies.  

 
Ordering  is  done  online  only  by  setting  up  an                  
account  on  Kindo.  To  set  up  an  account,  please  go                    
to   the   Kindo   website:  
https://shop.tgcl.co.nz/shop/index.html  
 
In  order  to  provide  this  service,  we  need  parent                  
volunteers.  Helping  with  sushi  and  pies  is  pretty                
straight  forward  but  we  can  always  buddy  you  up                  
with  an  experienced  volunteer  for  your  first  time  if                  
you   like.   
 
If  you  are  able  to  help  please  email  Emma  Chan                    
chanemmanz@gmail.com   
 
 
Library   

PLEASE   RENEW   OR   RETURN   YOUR   OVERDUE   LIBRARY  
BOOKS  

 
We   would   love   to   have   our   overdue   books   back   in  

the   library   by   the   end   of   Term   3…  
 

Your  child  will  bring  home  a  notice  if  they  have  any                      
overdue  books.  Please  encourage  your  children  to              
find   and   return   their   library   books.  
Please  let  me  know  if  you  think  the  book  has                    
already   been   returned   or   if   it   is   lost.  
Books   can   be   borrowed   over   the   holidays.  
Many   thanks,   Marguerite   Butcher  
mbutcher@goodshepherd.school.nz  
 
 
 

 

https://shop.tgcl.co.nz/shop/index.html
mailto:chanemmanz@gmail.com
mailto:mbutcher@goodshepherd.school.nz


Yummy   Apples  
This  is  the  LAST  CHANCE  to  get  your  Yummy  sticker                    
sheets  in  for  2020.  All  sheets  must  be  collected  by                    

the  end  of  Term  3.  Please  drop              
your  sheets  (even  if  they  are  not              
complete)  into  the  office  as  soon            
as  possible.  All  stickers  collected          
will  help  Good  Shepherd  School          
get  a  share  of  the  $200,000  DG              
Sport   sports   gear   prize   pool.    

 

 

 
To  ensure  that  your  child  doesn't  lose  their  beautiful                  
new  Good  Shepherd  jacket  why  not  order  some                
personalised  labels  from  Stuck  on  You?  It  is  a                  
fantastic  way  of  labelling  school  uniforms,  hats,              
lunchboxes,  bags  (and  everything  else  kids  bring  to                
school)  and  as  a  bonus  the  PTA  will  receive  up  to                      
20%  commission  for  all  orders  that  are  processed                
with   our   code.   

It   is   easy   to   place   orders:  

1. Go   to    http://www.stuckonyou.co.nz/  
2. Create   a   personal   account  
3. Log   into   their   website   and   place   your   order  
4. Enter   our   code:  

GOODSHEPHERDSCHOOLPTA   in   the  
Fundraiser   Code   box   at   the   checkout  

5. Orders   are   shipped   directly   to   you  
 

Orders  can  be  placed  anytime  during  the  year  and                  
you  can  order  as  often  as  you  like.  Feel  free  to                      
share   our   code   with   your   family   and   friends   too!  

   
 
 

 
 

 

http://www.stuckonyou.co.nz/


 

 

 

 


